
The Surrey Food Bank Drive held by Duplicate Lite and Surrey Bridge Clubs and their members

 

Thanks to everyone for their generosity

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our food bank days drive December 20 and 21

Thanks to those games and to our players and directors and friends  who made generous donations we 

raised $3616 this year  

• $2416 in game fees and donations made at the club and

• $1200 donated online

 

This will help support the fine work done by the Surrey Food Bank

 

Thanks too to the staff and volunteers at SFB especially Andre Poitras.


